
May 26, 2023

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Families,
Thanks to those who attended the Giants
game, we had a great time. I appreciate
James Griffin setting it up. We had a visit
from the Read On Sonoma
group. Many students were
recognized for their reading. I
was able to don my Superman
outfit today. One of the EOS
school rewards was for me to
dress up for a day.
Warm regards,
Patrick Eagle

READ ON SONOMA
RECOGNIZES STUDENTS
This week, the crew from Read On Sonoma held an
assembly to recognize students who met their reading
goal this year. (Special thanks to Ron and Suzanne
Calloway for all of their work with this program.)
Congratulations to Shiloh Avila, Austin Purvis, and
Catarina Diaz for reading over 2 million words each. More
amazing was Megan Nicholls and Noah Eliason who read
more than 3 million words each! The leaders of the crew
said that San Miguel had the most participation of any
school. Way to go San Miguel!

UPCOMING DATES
5/29/23 - Memorial Day, School Holiday
6/1/23 - Field day/6th gr picnic
6/2/23 - Last Day of School - Minimum Day

Early Dismissal: TK-3rd 12:05, 4th-6th 12:15pm
6/2/23 - 6th Grade Promotion 11:00 am
8/16/23 - First day of school 2023-24

A ‘NOTE’ FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER
Thank you all for a wonderful year of music at
San Miguel! Please be sure that all instruments,
books, and other materials have been returned to
Mrs. Kaufman ASAP. (You'll receive an email if
they have not been returned.)
Parents of next year's upper graders - be sure to

sign up any interested 4th, 5th, or 6th graders for music
classes in August! Stay tuned for registration info and be
aware that some classes fill up quickly. In the meantime,
there are many fun summer music camps being offered in
Sonoma County. Email Mrs. Kaufman for suggestions.
6th graders participating in the promotion songmust
remember their instruments for our final rehearsals and
for the performance next Friday, especially if they are
borrowing an instrument. Thank you to everyone who is
participating. Email kkaufman@mwusd.org with any
questions.

CLASSES RECEIVE WALK A THON REWARDS
This week classes received their rewards for their
outstanding participation in the Walk-a-thon.
Congratulations to the Kindergarteners and Mrs.
Bourdage’s class.


